
 

24th September 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Post 16 Information Evening at Davison CE High School – Wednesday 13th October 2021 

  

I have pleasure in inviting you and your daughter to the Post 16 Information Evening on 

Wednesday 13th October from 6.00pm to 8.00pm. 

  

Building on the Post 16 research and information work taking place in PD lessons, we are 

pleased to offer this opportunity for you and your daughter to meet with various local Post 

16 colleges, sixth forms, training and apprenticeship providers.  You will be able to visit stands 

and display areas to obtain information, advice and guidance from the college staff and 

current students and apprentices attending.  Your attendance at this event should give you 

a good indication of which college open evenings you would like to attend during the 

Autumn term.  We hope the evening will provide an informative and exciting introduction to 

the many possibilities that lie ahead in Year 12.  

  

Members of staff who will be here to answer your questions include Mrs Jayne Lewis-Tutt 

(Deputy Headteacher), Mrs Jenny Lees (Personal Development Subject Leader) and myself, 

Ms Sarah Binney (Assistant Headteacher KS4).   We ask parents and students to arrive to this 

event in four separate sessions to allow us to restrict numbers for Covid purposes.  You are 

welcome to visit the college stands in the Diner, Hall and Refectory during the following times: 

  

6.00 – 6.30pm: 11 Blue, 11 Gold, 11 Orange 

6.30 – 7.00pm: 11 Pink, 11 Yellow, 11 White 

7.00 – 7.30pm: 11 Green, 11 Red 

7.30 – 8.00pm: 11 Purple, 11 Silver 

  

Prior to this evening there will be a video presentation that will go live on the Davison website 

at 4pm on Friday 8th October which will give key information on the various post 16 

pathways.  Also available will be a map, the location of each provider with a one way route 

clearly marked for safety purposes. 

  

It would be very much appreciated if all family members attending do a lateral flow test 

before coming onto the school site.  There will be hand sanitiser available and we would 

encourage the wearing of face coverings as you move around and visit the stands if you 

feel able to do so.  We would respectfully ask parents not to park on the school site. 

  

We look forward to seeing you at the Post 16 Information Evening. 

  

Yours sincerely 

                 

Ms Sarah Binney                    Mrs Jayne Lewis Tutt 

Assistant Headteacher         Deputy Headteacher 


